
Little Bells… 
 … your weekly update to The Chimes 

Elder and Deacon for June  

The Elder for June is Dave Bowen, 703-2319. 
The Deacon for June is Cheryl Mack, 317-294-8436. 

Mission Collection for June  

Our mission collection for the month of June will be infant clothing (up to 12 months) for Bethany House Ser-
vices.  You may leave donations in the Gathering Room or donate at www.bethanyhouseservices.org/donate. 

Coffee Hours Are Back  

Now that we are vaccinated and back to in person Worship, coffee hour may  
resume.  Please see the sign up sheet in the Gathering Room to sign up to host.  

Sue Poulos, as the new Vice-Moderator of the Deacons, will assume responsibility for prayer concerns.  
Please contact her  to add, update or remove requests for prayer.  (513-376-1623 or poulosse@hotmail.com) 

Prayer Chain Update  

Scholarship Applications  

Completed applications for MPC’s annual Scholarship Program are due to the office by 
July 31.  Please contact the office if you need an application or  if you have any 
questions.   Please note that eligibility extends to family of congregation members.   

Earth Care  

Are you passionate about the natural world?  Have you made changes to make 
your home more energy efficient?  Do conservation, sustainability, or environ-
mentalism inspire your work in the world?  Is protecting God's creation a big 
part of you life of faith?   
If so--MPC has an opportunity for you!  Session has authorized a committee to 
explore whether we should become an Earth Care congregation.  We need a 
few volunteers willing to look into earth care programs, our building's energy 
efficiency, and whether our congregation is called to do the work of caring for 
creation.  If you are interested, call the office or Gay Piller.   

Adult CE  

Please join us for Adult CE, Sundays 9:00 am - 10:00 am in the Kemper Parlor.  Our 
current topic,  "Aspects of Doubt," is being led by Rev. Ben, and continues through 
Sunday, June 27. 

Don’t Forget to Sign In 

As you arrive for services, please remember to sign in on the attendance sheet.  Not only 
does this help us with contract tracing, in the event it would become necessary, but this is 
also how we are counting our weekly attendance.  Thank you.  

New Book Club Selection  

The MPC Book Club will be reading The Last Boat out of Shanghai: The Epic Story of the 
Chinese who Fled Mao’s Revolution by Helen Zia. The dramatic real life stories of four 
young people caught up in the mass exodus of Shanghai in the wake of China’s 1949 Com-
munist revolution—a heartrending precursor to the struggles faced by emigrants today. We 

will be meeting online on Monday, August 2, at 7pm. If you would like to join in for the discussion, 
please contact Doug Rose so that he can include you in the Zoom link.  

http://www.bethanyhouseservices.org/donate.

